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Department of Environmental Quality

January 6, 2011

Gary Hopper

President

River City Oil Company
1415 E. 9th Street

Little Rock, AR 72202

RE: AFIN #: 6000623 Tracking #: 2243-AGP-050
Dear Mr. Hopper:

The Department of Environmental Quality (Department) has reviewed your facility’s Notice of
Intent (NOI) and we have made a determination that the information certified in the NOI fulfills
the required criteria for general permitting as specified in the Arkansas Plan of Implementation
for Air Pollution Control (Regulation 19), the Arkansas Pollution Control Code (Regulation 18),
and other applicable regulations. The tracking number River City Oil Company, located at 1415
East 9th Street, Little Rock AR 72202, under the General Permit for Gasoline Bulk Plants is
2243-AGP-050. This permit and tracking number is your authority to construct, operate, and
maintain the equipment and/or control apparatus as set forth in your NOI.

This confirmation letter shall be considered part of the permit. Please place this letter and the
general permit at the facility.

Sincerely,

AL —

Thomas Rheaume, P.E.
Permit Branch Manager
Air Division
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